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Kewadin Casinos temporarily closes in continued response to COVID-19 
 

SAULT STE. MARIE, Mich. —  In a continued effort to reduce the spread of Coronavirus (COVID19) 

throughout Michigan, and with regard to the recent announcement by Gov. Whitmer, Kewadin Casinos 

will be voluntarily closing all five Kewadin Casinos for three weeks.  The closures will be effective at noon 

on Wednesday, November 18; all casinos will reopen on Wednesday, December 9. 

All hotel guests are being required to checkout by 11 a.m. on Wednesday, November 18.  Guest 

reservations between November 18 and December 8 will be automatically cancelled.  Guests with 

questions should call us at 1-800-KEWADIN. 

Kewadin Casinos will continue to follow all health and sanitation guidelines in place as well as the 

current phase chart which outlines restrictions based on positivity rates in each county. 

For more information about the Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians, please visit 

http://www.saulttribe.com. For more information about Kewadin Casinos, please visit 

www.Kewadin.com. 
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